
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Front Street Complete Street and Cultural Inclusion project 
in fiscal year 2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is Elk Valley Rancheria and City of Crescent 
City, located at 377 J Street, Crescent City, CA  95531.  
 
The funding would be used to revitalize Front Street, a key corridor for commerce, recreation, 
tourism, and Native American history in rural Crescent City. Grant funds will be used to 
transform Front Street from an underutilized four-lane roadway to an attractive, two-lane 
roadway with pedestrian and bicycle improvements, cultural interpretive signage, off-street 
parking, local art, safe connections to recreation, and native landscaping. The Front Street 
Complete Street and Cultural Inclusion Construction Project, or Front Street Project, will have a 
significant impact on the economy and livelihood of Crescent City residents as well as for 
tourists and residents of the Northern California Coast.  
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


